
• Update from APR- Alice Gustafson - Informational only 
• The new Email List Library – will be ready for rollout in May.  This library 

provides a set of email lists which leadership can use to send an official email 
communications at no cost.  The lists will be refreshed on a daily basis. 

• PeopleSoft Asset Management Module (AMM) 
  A reminder that UW-Madison is now using this module to manage capital 

assets. 
  A new scanner system with new scanners should be feeding into AMM 

this summer.  This eliminates a security risk associated with the server 
supporting the current scanning software.  (Bobby should be able to 
confirm this.) 

 An interface and workflow recommendation will be made in June 
(implementation to follow) to assist Departmental Property Administrators 
(DPAs) in accessing/feeding and pulling reports from AMM. 

 


